
English Translation 

April 24, 2020 

To whom it may concern 

Nippon Express Co., Ltd. 

Investor Relations Promotion Group 

Corporate Planning Division 
 

Cancellation of Conference Call for Fiscal Year Ended March 2020 Earnings Results 
 

 
Nippon Express Co., Ltd. scheduled a conference call to announce fiscal year ended March 
2020 earnings results for Tuesday, April 28, 2020 at 4:00 PM (JST). Due to the April 23 request 
by the Tokyo Metropolitan Government for businesses to suspend operations, we have cancelled 
our scheduled earnings announcement conference call. 
 
We apologize for the inconvenience to those of you who planned to participate in this 
conference call. We intend to publish presentation materials for our fiscal year end March 2020 
earnings results on our corporate website promptly after our earnings announcement. 
 
After the conclusion of our earnings announcement, the Investor Relations Promotion Group 
will respond to any individual questions received at ir_133433@nittsu.co.jp via e-mail or 
telephone. 
 
Thank you for your understanding and continued support. 

 
 
●Inquiries 

Investor Relations Promotion Group 
Corporate Planning Division 
Tel. +81-3-6251-1457 
E-mail: ir_133433@nittsu.co.jp 
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